
 

Year 6 Newsletter Spring 1  
Happy New Year everyone, we hope you are all in good health and have had a restful break. We hope Year 

6 continue to work hard over the course of this half term. Please read through our Spring 1 Newsletter and 

make note of any new dates for your diary. 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

PE - Our PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. Please come to school in your school PE kit on your PE days. 

Water bottles - Please make sure your child brings a water bottle to school each day. 

Clubs - Chess club will be on Tuesday lunchtimes. 

Homework - This is set on a Friday and should be completed by the following Thursday. 

Guided Reading - We will continue to monitor reading in Year 6. Please encourage reading at home as much as possible. 

Books can be returned to school to be changed when read. In school, children read for pleasure every day and also read 

to adults in class. 

 

In class we will be reading:  

 

 

 

Dates to remember.          

Term dates – Tuesday 7th January – Friday 21st February 

Monday 1st January – Mary, Mother of God 

Monday 6th January – Epiphany 

 

 

Our Y6 saint is St Josephine Bakhita 

 

 

 


